
 

 

 

 

NOTICE REQUESTING STATEMENT OF 

QUALIFICATIONS FOR ENGINEERING SERVICES 
 
 

RECEIPT OF INFORMATION:  South Valley Water Reclamation Facility (Facility) requests sealed 

Statements of Qualifications (SOQ) from qualified engineering firms who desire to provide professional 

engineering services to the Facility.  The contract term will be up to five years, with the option by either 

party to terminate with thirty (30) day written notice. 
 

The Facility intends to add and retain firms to the current engineering services pool.  The scope of services 

consists of design, bidding and construction related services as needed by the Facility.  Firms demonstrating 

competence and qualifications for the services required may be invited to enter into a contract with the 

Facility at fair and reasonable prices. 

Firms interested in providing this service are directed to provide company information and experience to 

South Valley Water Reclamation Facility.  SOQs will be accepted until August 3rd, 2022 at 2 PM at the 

office of South Valley Water Reclamation Facility per the instructions contained in the SOQ. 

The South Valley Water Reclamation Facility is located at 7495 South 1300 West in West Jordan City, UT.  

Interested parties may contact Mr. Taigon Worthen, P.E. at Telephone. No. (801) 495-5469, or via e-mail 

at tworthen@svwater.com.   
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